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Leinster House,
Kildare Street,

Dublin 2

[Pick the date]
Dear 
I am writing to you to express my disgust at the planned introduction of paid for car parking at all Irish Rail commuter stations. As the car parks have previously been built using taxpayers money, it is absurd that we are now to be charged for something that we have already paid for. Furthermore, this cynical stealth tax is set to hit commuters’ pockets to the tune of €400 a year, destroying any positives of the taxsaver.ie scheme.
The introduction of paid for car parking is seriously at odds with the promotion of public transport over the car. This measure is even more frustrating as many stations are isolated and are not served by a footpath let alone a local feeder bus.

I am calling on you to lobby the minister to halt this action until such a time that the following alternatives proposed by Rail Users Ireland exist:

· Reform of bus licensing so local users can organise feeder buses from the station around their towns.

· Provision of proper access to local stations, footpaths, lighting etc to allow people to walk.
· Integration of any future car parking charges into the taxsaver.ie scheme to at least allow commuters offset these stealth charges against their PAYE.

Yours,
[Type sender name]
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